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Openings still available for Gateway Foundation 
annual golf tournament 

 
Openings are still available to golf at Gateway Technical College 

Foundation Inc.’s popular, annual golf outing May 23 at Kenosha Country Club to 

raise money to increase opportunities for Gateway students.  

The 19th Annual Gateway Foundation Scramble includes a helicopter golf 

ball drop at 5:30 p.m., with the winner taking home $2,000. The ball in the cup or 

closest to the pin wins. 

Check-in begins at 10 a.m. with lunch served 10:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

followed by a noon shotgun start. Dinner and awards will begin at 5:40 p.m. 

Cost for the event is $185 per golfer which includes lunch, dinner, 

complimentary soda and water at select holes, 18 holes of golf, golf balls, a 

goody bag, greens fee, cart, a ticket for the golf ball drop and prizes. Individual 

drop ball tickets can also be purchased for $10 each. Reservations can be done 

online at www.gtc.edu/FoundationDonations, or a form can be requested by 

calling (262) 564-2866. 

Dinner-only tickets cost $35 per person. Group sponsorship tickets are 

also available.  



Proceeds from the annual event will help the Foundation fulfill its mission 

of helping Gateway students pursue their educational dreams. To donate prizes, 

become a sponsor or for more information, contact Celeste Henken at Gateway 

Technical College Foundation Inc., (262) 564-2644 or henkenc@gtc.edu.  

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to ensure 
economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources  

to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
 

XXX 


